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ASSAULT 

Motel 6, 401 Warrenton Road, 9/6, 2:30 a.m. Sergeant J.D. Hurt responded to a disturbance. It was 

advised there was a loud argument taking place. When Sergeant Hurt arrived, he observed the 

victim get struck with a plate. After all parties were calmed down, a permitted warrant for assault 

and battery was served on the plate launching suspect.  

 

Quickway, 1475 Prosperity Lane, 9/7, 9:05 p.m. Deputy J.A. Albright responded to an assault. It 

was discovered the victim was out to dinner with her boyfriend when an argument broke out. The 

argument escalated when the boyfriend assaulted her. The suspect was located nearby and was 

charged with assault and battery. He was released by the magistrate on personal recognizance.  

 

Kassy Lane, 9/7, 10:02 p.m. Deputy B.E. Vaughn responded to an assault. Continuing with the 

lover’s quarrel theme, it was discovered the victim got into an argument with his girlfriend. The 

argument escalated when the girlfriend assaulted him. The suspect was charged with assault and 

battery. She was released on a summons.  

 

LARCENY 

Target, 25 South Gateway Drive, 9/6, 4:46 p.m. Deputy W.A. Bolinsky responded to a larceny in 

progress. Staff advised a suspect they are very familiar with was currently filling his cart with 

appliances. Deputy Bolinsky made contact with the suspect, who provided a false identification. 

It was discovered why he was trying to be someone else, for he had warrants for larceny out of 

both Stafford and Fairfax. He was detained and found to be in possession of burglary tools. He 

was charged with attempted larceny with intent to sell, providing a false identification to law 

enforcement, possession of burglary tools, as well as, served on his outstanding warrants. He was 

held at Rappahannock Regional Jail without bond.   

 

Stafford Hospital, 101 Hospital Center Boulevard, 9/7, 3:30 a.m. Deputy J.A. Martin responded to 

a larceny. The victim advised her vehicle was stolen while she was in the hospital.  
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7-Eleven, 378 Garrisonville Road, 9/7, 4:33 a.m. Deputy J.W. Ahern responded to a larceny. Staff 

advised three female suspects stole a bottle of wine. Luckily, the three stopped to smile big for 

surveillance cameras giving Deputy Ahern a good look at the suspects.   

 

 

This report does not encompass all of the reported crimes that may have occurred in the county, 

but only those noted for media interest. Anyone with information regarding the incidents listed in 

this report is asked to contact the Stafford County Sheriff’s Office at (540) 658-4450. For 

ongoing updates, follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram.  

https://twitter.com/staffcosheriff
https://www.facebook.com/Office-of-Stafford-County-Sheriff-110250582333428/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/StaffordSheriff/

